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Yo, DUANE ! 3.29.1994
Today we received your artwork... it's wonderful, we just love it.

Now we have to show it to Mattel and Workman, the publisher.

We need you to fill out and send back to us the enclosed data-sheet.

Can you please send also to us by mail your signed contract? In case you

don't have it anymore, please let us know, we will provide you a new copy.

Thank you for your cooperation,

(



MattelToys

Meryl Friedman Mattel, Inc.

Senior Vice President - Marketing
Worldwide BARBIE Consumer Products
Telephone 310 252 2885

October 31, 1994

Duane Michals
109 E. 19th St.
New York, NY 10003

Dear Mr. Michals:

We are most appreciative of the work of art you created for consideration in the publication of
The Art of Barbie. Regretfully your image was not selected for final publication; however, I have
enclosed the agreed upon honorarium of $200 for the development of your artwork.

Please accept our regrets and thanks for your participation.

Best regards,
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